CORRESPONDENCE
716/2020

. DOCUMENT NO. 03584-2020
Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 12:45 PM

To: ‘daxe@comcast.net’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: FW: Docket Nos. 20200053, 20200054, 20200055, and 20200056

Good Afternoon, Mr. Axelrad.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Nos. 20200053, 20200054,
20200055, and 20200056, and forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commission Deputy Clevk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 22399

Phone: (850) 412-646F

From: Donald Axelrad <daxe@comcast.net>

Sent: Saturday, July 4, 2020 7:48 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Docket Nos. 20200053, 20200054, 20200055, and 20200056

Dear Commissioners,
[ teach climate change science to graduate students.

Why is this relevant? You have an important decision on July 7t when you consider approval
of proposed energy efficiency programs for the state’s biggest power companies.

[ disagree with PSC staff recommending scaling back proposed energy efficiency programs.

Therefore, I ask that you reject your staff’'s recommendation and ensure that each utility is
putting forth robust efficiency programs - especially for its most vulnerable customers.

Donald Axelrad, PhD

Professor of Environmental Health
6457 Fitz Lane

Tallahassee, FL 32311
850-443-4626 M
daxe@comcast.net






